AL BA

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to serve as my formal recommendation for Maciej Lipinski. Maciej has
worked in my group for 6 months within the Leonardo Program.

During his time here, Maciej has demonstrated a strong work dedication. He learns
fast and he assumes responsibilities. His efforts have produced quality results.

He has been assigned a task in a highly specialized field. He has learn the tools,
acquired the background, adapted to the methodology and produced results in a short
period of time. After six months he was already a reference for some of his co-
workers.

[ highly recommend Maciej for employment. He is a team player and would make a
great asset to any organization.

Sincerely,

David Fernandez Carreiras

Head of the Controls Software Section
CELLS-ALBA synchrotron |
dfernandez(@cells.es
http://www.cells.es




